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Hurricane Gloria hit Long Island on Friday, September 27, 1985, causing
$100 million in damages on the island and leaving 185,000 homes without
electricity for several days. Many trees went down in Patchogue, but again no
houses received major damage. Repair crews from upstate New York were
called in to help LILCO repair the damage to the power lines.




